FW: I support the Measure E spending plan from Councilmembers Davis, Ortiz and Torres

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Thu 6/15/2023 2:02 PM

To:Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Isabel Medina

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 1:34 PM

To: The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <mayor@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District10@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>; act

Subject: I support the Measure E spending plan from Councilmembers Davis, Ortiz and Torres

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

[External Email]

Dear Mayor Mahan and City Councilmembers,

Thank you for your efforts in crafting a budget that will best meet the needs of our whole community. As a San Jose resident and voter, I write to share my support for the Measure E spending plan from Councilmembers Davis, Ortiz, and Torres.

We cannot afford to ignore our region's severe housing affordability crisis. A massive shortage of affordable homes has caused the homelessness we witness today, and we must invest in more permanent, affordable housing while expanding shelter options for our homeless neighbors.

The proposal from Councilmembers Davis, Ortiz, and Torres will most impact attacking our homeless crisis with funding for new affordable housing and expanding shelter options.

Thank you!

Isabel Medina

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

(No subject)
Mayolanda Madrigal Thu 6/15/2023 10:21 AM To:Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
You don't often get email from Learn why this is important
[External Email]
Hello, my name is Mayolanda and I [AM A RESIDENT OF EAST SAN JOSE, AN ADVOCATE FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING, ETC.]
For far too long San José's affordability issues have been ignored, and communities like East San José have disproportionally suffered from the effects of overcrowding, homelessness, and poor living conditions.
Many of us voted for Measure E on the promise that it would be used to build affordable housing, but now the Mayor wants to shift funding towards temporary homeless shelters, which would jeopardize funding for new affordable housing construction. This is unacceptable!
I believe this is a misguided short-term gain that will have a devastating long-term impact on our housing affordability. Our working-class families can't afford to lose this critical resource.
I urge you all to support the Davis, Ortiz, Torres memo as it represents the will of the voters, and works strategically to address both the affordability and unhoused crisis that we are facing.
Thank you.
 Yolanda Madrigal

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: I support the Measure E spending plan from Councilmembers Davis, Ortiz and Torres

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Wed 6/21/2023 8:20 AM

To:Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Maristella Huerta

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 8:19 AM

To: The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <mayor@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5

<District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8

<district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk

<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>; action@housingready.org

Subject: I support the Measure E spending plan from Councilmembers Davis, Ortiz and Torres

Some people who received this message don't often get email from

[External Email]

Dear Mayor Mahan and City Councilmembers,

Thank you for your efforts in crafting a budget that will best meet the needs of our whole community. As a San Jose resident and voter, I write to share my support for the Measure E spending plan from Councilmembers Davis, Ortiz and Torres.

We cannot afford to ignore our region's severe housing affordability crisis. It is a massive shortage of affordable homes that has caused the homelessness we witness today, and we must invest in more permanent, affordable housing while also expanding shelter options for our homeless neighbors.

The proposal from Councilmembers Davis, Ortiz and Torres will have the most impact in attacking our homeless crisis with funding for new affordable housing while also funding the expansion of shelter options.

Thank you!

Maristella Tapia District 9 Voter

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.